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The Implementation Committee
under the Convention on
Environmental Impact Assessment in
a Transboundary Context

Subject: Submission of replies

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Environmental Protection of the
Republic of Belarus presents its compliments to the Implementation Committee
under the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment in a
Transboundary Context (Espoo Convention) and, referring to the letter of the
Implementation Committee dated 20™ April, 2018, has the honor to inform
about the following. Due to the large number of holidays and weekends in April
- May, as well as to the preparation of specialized authorities and institutions
for the Review Meeting of the Contracting Parties of Joint Convention on the
Safety of Spent Fuel Management and on the Safety of Radioactive Waste
Management and other important international events, the replies to scientific
and technical questions on the Bcelarusian NPP project will be provided after the
specified in the aboveOmentioned letter date, but weli ‘n advance of the
commencement of the regular Implementation Commitice session.

First Deputy Minister,
National Coordinator on the Es;o _
Convention of the Republic of R~larus Iya Malkina
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